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Dear Nightingale Families,  
Welcome back to school! 
It was so lovely to see all the children this morning – all in their squeaky new shoes! We had an assembly about 
how new shoes can be uncomfortable but then we wear them in and don’t notice them at all  
Starting a new year with new friends can be the same – it just takes a minute to get used to the newness.  
Welcome to all our new families - we cannot wait to get to know you all.  Welcome back to all our ‘old’ families it 
is lovely to see you too   
 
Our newsletter comes out on a Friday and it will contain lots of information about new parent meetings, school 
footwear and wearing slippers, PE days, etc.    Do not hesitate to ask the staff if you need a question answering. 
 
Mrs Boyce (NIANS Deputy) is working over at Drayton Infant Community School (DCIS) in Mouse Class on Thursday 
and Friday each week and Mrs Hutt (Partnership Head) and Mrs Watling (Partnership Assistant Head) will be at 
NIANS.  Our new member of the admin team Mrs Baldry is already settled into the office and is the face you will 
see at the window! 
 
We have a very exciting year ahead with lots to look forward too. Please follow our pages on Instagram and 
Facebook which we try hard to keep up to date with news information and photos of your children . 
Happy Autumn Term everyone  
Mrs Hutt, Mrs Boyce & The Nightingale Team 

 

OUR FLOCK VALUES 

 



 

⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐ 

Be Fair 

Listen and Learn  

Open and Honest 

Caring and Kind 

Keep trying 

⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐ 
 

 

Term dates 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


